
The Early Childhood Community Development Centre and The Kiwanis Clubs of Niagara gratefully 
acknowledge The Ontario Trillium Foundation for funding the Science & Technology Project.

Linking Your Science & Technology Kit to Ontario’s Early 
Learning Framework: How Does Learning Happen?
All child care program staff are invited to participate in a new Science and Technology follow-up training 
session designed specifically to link the materials within your kit to How Does Learning Happen?

Additionally, this follow up training session is designed to give participants the opportunity to network 
and share their thoughts regarding the implementation of the science project materials and resources.  
Our Science Project faciliator Jen Havens will guide participants through group work, conversations, and 
lively discussions regarding successes, barriers, and future programming strategies. Further exploration 
and hands-on examples using the science project resources and materials and how they align with How 
Does Learning Happen? will provide new ideas for implementation within early learning environments. 

All early childhood educators working in Niagara’s licensed child care 
programs who have previously attended the Science and Technology 
Project Training are eligible to participate in this free, two-hour training 
session valued at over $40 per person to support children in learning 
science and technology concepts. Thank you to the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation and Kiwanis Clubs of Niagara for providing the funding 
for this training.

Session Dates
Please note all sessions will take place at Holiday Inn and 
Suites, 327 Ontario Street, St. Catharines, 6:00 to 8:00 pm 
and spaces are limited to the dates below.

•	 Tuesday April 14
•	 Tuesday April 28
•	 Tuesday May 5
•	 Thursday May 14
•	 Wednesday May 20 

To register, please contact 905.646.7311 ext. 304 or eccdc@eccdc.org.


